
	
	
	

	
July	10,	2018	
	

Dear	Volunteers,	Captains,	Muskoka	Residents,	Sponsors	and	Supporters.	
	
I	would	like	to	THANK	all	the	volunteers,	captains,	local	businesses,	residents,	
sponsors	and	all	supporters	of	this	year’s	Subaru	IRONMAN	70.3	Muskoka.			
	
The	2018	edition	of	the	event	marked	the	11th	edition	of	the	race	and	the	2nd	year	
downtown.	This	year	we	hosted	over	1600	athletes	plus	families	and	friends	from	
all	around	the	world.	All	of	your	hard	work	and	support	leading	up	and	during	the	
event	helped	ensure	everything	was	successful.			
	
We	have	had	lots	of	athletes	contact	us	to	pass	on	their	THANKS	to	the	volunteers.		
They	all	love	running	through	downtown,	the	support	downtown	is	amazing!		
	
THANK	YOU	for	allowing	us	to	use	your	lakes,	roads,	trails	and	most	of	all	your	
support.	We	look	forward	to	working	with	everyone	again	for	2019!	
	
	
	

Sincerely,		
	
	

Nick	Stoehr	
Race	Director	

Subaru	IRONMAN	70.3	Muskoka	


